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There was very little participation with gatherings of the 50+ Singles group this church year even before 
stay-at-home was put in place. There will likely be even less interest for as long as the new normal stays 
in place. It is suggested that the Connections Committee and the Board put the group in hiatus for the 
foreseeable future.


